
Welcome Assembly – 2nd July 2024 

Sr. Sushma A.C.(Manager and Primary-in-charge) &  Sr. Elica Rebello  A.C.(Principal) 

As school reopened after the summer vacations on 2nd July 2024, Carmel Convent School 

welcomed Sr. Sushma A.C. as School Manager and Primary In-charge, and Sr. Elica Rebello 

A.C. as School Principal in a special assembly. Sr. Velcima, who is going to be here on an 

interim basis, was also warmly welcomed."  

Student cabinet members welcomed the Sisters on behalf of the students.  Tr. Suchanda Sen 

welcomed the Sr Elica as the new principal saying that “We are excited to embark on this 

new chapter under your leadership”. Sr Elica in her address to the students encouraged them 

to embrace the academic year with a renewed sense of purpose and commitment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


